Protect your paycheck with CTA-Endorsed Disability Insurance 

Did you know the risk of disability is real? More than 25% of today’s 20-year olds will become disabled during their career.1 If you’re unable to work and receive your paycheck due to injury, illness, pregnancy or childbirth, Disability Insurance can help. Disability insurance pays a benefit directly to you that you can use for the things that health insurance doesn’t cover such as rent/mortgage, groceries, utilities, student loans, or even child care. 
Participating in a group Disability Insurance plan is often one of the most cost-effective ways to protect your paycheck. As a CTA member, you may be eligible for the CTA Voluntary Disability Insurance plan offered by Standard Insurance Company (The Standard). You can learn more about the CTA plan by visiting CTAMemberBenefits.org/disability. 

For pricing and further details of coverage such as any exclusions, limitations, reductions and benefit waiting periods, as well as the terms under which the policy may be continued in force, contact The Standard’s dedicated CTA Customer Service Department at 800.522.0406, Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.
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1  U.S. Social Security Administration, Facts. https://www.ssa.gov/disabilityfacts/facts.html. 
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